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The Reception team hope you all have 

had a fantastic summer with plenty of 

rest! We are looking forward to 

welcoming new and familiar faces to 

our lovely school. We have an exciting 

schedule ahead and autumn will be 

both fun yet challenging. We are 

going to have a brilliant year! 

Our children will be reading the 

story PEEPO! We will be looking 

at different types of families and 

how things have changed in 

our homes. We will be writing 

simple sentences and words. 

This term we will be looking at 

how important people are in our 

community and families. We will 

also be investigating what things 

in our homes were like in the past. 

 
 

In maths we will be investigating 

different ways of matching and 

sorting. We will count and 

practice writing our numerals 

from 1-10. 

PE this term will focus on ball 

skills. Throwing, catching rolling 

and playing team games will 

form the main part of our 

lessons. All PE sessions will take 

place on Wednesday 

mornings. 

Understanding 

the world  

Welcome! 

Maths 

PE 

w.b. 16.09 – Y6 residentials 

20.09 – Jeans for Genes Day 

24.09 – Y1 Phonics Stay and Learn begins 

(weekly) 

26.09 – Y1 Phonics Bingo begins (weekly) 

26.09 – Y4 Stay and Learn - Multiplication 

Bingo beings (weekly) 

01.10 – Wole school Stay and Learn – 

Breakfast with a Book  

08.10 – Hello Yellow Day 

10.10 – Parents’ Evening  

Dates to Remember 

As part as transition into 

Ambleside, we will be discussing 

what it is like to be in our world. We 

will talk about what makes us 

happy and sad and how we can 

make new friends. 

PSED 


